
 

 

 

CAMEO - Room 3 at KMC - 1.30pm for 2pm start - all welcome  
CAMEO meetings coming up:  3/7/24 - Anna Carrington 17/7/24 - Members afternoon/tea 

Whitechapel Mission 

The annual Summer collection of donations for Whitechapel is taking place once again this year, with 
goods being collected at the church in Godalming. A list of the most-needed items is available in the 
vestibule and displayed on the Noticeboard in the Welcome Area, or can be found on-line. Gift-Aid 
envelopes are also available for anyone wishing to contribute financially. Please ensure that all 
donations are at KMC by Thursday 4th July for delivery to Godalming on 5th. Thank you for your 
continued support.  

Tuesday Morning Fellowship - 9th and 23rd July 2024 
Tuesday Morning Fellowship will meet every other Tuesday at ‘Forge End’, Anchor Hill with a 10am 
start.  In July there will be meetings on 9 July and 23 July. Meetings are in person, and not on Zoom. 
Contact Barbara Humphries for more details. 

KMC Church Council meeting - Wednesday 10th July  
The KMC Church Council will be meeting in Room 3 on Wednesday 10th July at 7.45pm.  

Circuit Meeting - Thursday 11th July  
There will be a Circuit Meeting at Weybridge Methodist Church on Thursday 11th July at 7.45pm.  

Iona Pilgrimage Information Meeting - Sunday 14th July at 2pm 
An information meeting about the Iona Pilgrimage will take place at Byfleet Methodist Church on 
Sunday 14th July at 2.00pm.   

Leaving service for Anna Carrington & Rev. Sydney Samuel Lake - Sunday 14th July at 3pm 

There is a leaving service for Anna Carrington and Rev. Sydney Samuel Lake at Byfleet Methodist 
Church on Sunday 14th July at 3pm. For catering purposes, it would be helpful if you could let Linda 
Todd know today if you are planning to attend. Thank you  

Clothes4U Clothing Bank - Saturday 20th July 
The next Clothes4U Clothing Bank will be held on Saturday 20th July between 2-4pm. Please contact 
Jane Ing or Helen Brice or email clothes@knaphillmethodist.co.uk if you are able to offer your help. 
The C4U Team 

Knaphill Village Show - Saturday 20th July 
The Knaphill Village Show will take place on Saturday 20th July  from 1-5pm at Mizens Miniature 
Railway, Barrs Lane, Knaphill. 

KMC Coffee Morning - Saturday 27th July from 10:00-12 Noon 

Our next Coffee Morning will be on Saturday 27th July from 10:00-12 Noon. As several of our regular 
helpers are unavailable that day, please speak to Lynda or Shirley if you would be able to help during 
the morning.  Donations of cakes, bric-a-brac, toys, books, preserves etc. all gratefully received.  Thank 
you. 
Bric-a-brac stall - wool needed 
The Coffee Morning bric-a-brac stall has completely sold out of wool. If you have any wool to spare 
then please do speak to Ella, Sally or Pat - or bring it along to the next Coffee Morning. Thank you. 

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 
Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Welcome to today’s service -  please join us any Sunday morning at 10am.  
 As you enter the vestibule, look to see if there are any Notices, leaflets, prayer diaries, or other information on the table. Please feel 

free to take copies of these. Just ask a Steward for more details.  



 

Entries for THE NOTICES  to Pat Delbridge at notices@knaphillmethodist.co.uk 
Notice sheets are normally issued on the first Sunday of every month.  

The deadline for the August notice sheet is Thursday 25 July 

SERVICES FOR THE NEXT FEW WEEKS 

Sunday 30th June 
10am - Local arrangement 

Sunday 21st July 
10am - Morning worship with Elizabeth Gurd 

Sunday 7th July 
10am - Holy Communion with Paul Glass 

Sunday 28th July 
10am - Morning worship with Graham Pearcey 

Sunday 14th July 
10am - Morning worship with David Paterson 

Sunday 4th August 
10am - Morning worship with Dave Ingoldby 

GDPR message 
The Church notice sheet has a wider readership than just within KMC as it is published on the KMC website and 
visitors to our Church premises can take a copy away with them. If you put items in The Notices, please remember 
the above when adding your personal details, such as your name, email or home address and phone number. I will 
be happy to omit names and any other personal details if requested to do so. Pat 

KMC Magazine 

Due to availability of key personnel, I am planning to produce a magazine in early September instead of 
the end of September. This means the deadline for contributions has to be 25th August at the latest. So, 
this being the case, as ever I would like your help please. Favourite recipes, material for children, items 
on where you have been during the summer, anything with a harvest theme etc, would all be great and if 
you can provide pictures/photos to accompany your contribution, so much the better! Items can be left 
in the Magazine pigeon hole in the Welcome Area, handed to me when you next see me, or emailed to 
me at robspice@ntlworld.com. With thanks.  Robin Spice (Editor) 

KMC Garden Tidy-Up 
Now that the rear hedge has been cut back, we need to clear and tidy up the side and rear paths around 
the Church building.  Please speak to Lynda or Linda if you would be willing to help with this, so that we 
can arrange the best day/date for as many people as possible to come and help.  Many thanks.  

mailto:robspice@ntlworld.com

